From: Mary Murphy

Sent: 25 October 2016 11:21

To: Planning

Subject: My Objections to Application 2015/6455/P

## Dear Camden Planners

As a long term resident of West Hampstead I am already experiencing the negative impact of the increase in local population due to the lack of planning for this growth by improving the local infrastructure, particularly the stations and crowded pavements. Furthermore, GPs are overworked and getting an appointment is very difficult for many and school places are insufficient for additional population growth. The current proposed access for the 156 development poses additional hazards on already overcrowded and at times dangerous pavements and roads at peak travel time.

I am totally opposed to developments that are higher than the existing neighbouring houses and overshadow and overlook neighbouring homes, gardens and designated open space including children's play area.

The current design would result in an over development.

The loss of Travis Perkins a valued business and long term employer in West Hampstead greatly concerns me.

I strongly oppose the proposed development of the site.

yours Mary Murphy

6/20 Crediton Hill